From the Head

David Goodhew MA (Oxon)



17 March 2016

Dear Bin and Pardeep,

The Governors and I are so very grateful to you for your pledge to the Latymer Foundation in support of the STEM Academy. As you know, this has been an enormously successful project for several years, but one which was put in jeopardy when the educational charity Shine withdrew its funding. STEM is enjoyed equally by the local secondary school children who attend and by our teachers and Sixth Form pupils who run the project. It is a huge relief to all involved that the support offered by the Sandhu Foundation will secure the future of this inspirational initiative for the next three years and allow it to develop.

Our pupils are hugely privileged to be taught by inspirational teachers in wonderful facilities. I am delighted that, thanks to your generosity, this privilege will continue to be extended to other local children through STEM Academy.

Thank you for all you do for Latymer both as a longstanding supporters of Latymer's bursary programme and Academic Mentoring; to you Pardeep for all you do as Bursaries Appeal Co-chair and now for your generous pledge that will enable us to maintain this invaluable addition to our outreach programme.

With warm wishes

Dand

Thank you so much for all your work organising the Eve Schloss take and introducing her to the school. It was an incredible evening in so many ways including raising a fautable amount for 15th the Anne Frank Tright and the Bursaries Appeal.